

June 21, 2004

Dear Holliston Resident and/ or Proprietor:

Enclosed is the Registration/Certification Package with regards to your new or existing Underground Sprinkler System.

Please review the enclosed material carefully and thoroughly. The following steps will be required to bring your system into compliance:

- 1. Complete registration form and return to the Holliston Water Department.
- 2. Existing and new Underground Sprinkler Systems will require backflow and rain sensor devices. A plumbing permit must be applied for, by a licensed plumber, for the backflow prevention device. Once installation is complete, contact the Building Department at (508) 429-0606 to set up plumbing inspection. Contact the Holliston Water Department or a state certified backflow tester to set up inspection of the backflow device. Backflow Certification Form must be completed, signed and dated by backflow tester and return original to Holliston Water Department within one week of testing.
- 3. Contact your irrigation company to set up rain sensor inspection. Inspector must complete form, sign, date and return original to Holliston Water Department within one week of testing.
- 4. All testing and certifications must be completed each spring even if you do not use your irrigation system.

A yearly inspection will be required and advanced notification will be sent to you. If you have any questions with regards to the information you have received, please contact the Holliston Water Department at 508-429-0603.

Sincerely,

The Holliston Water Department